

LEE C. SCHMIDT DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

December 10, 2024

Council President Lavelle and Members of Council Fifth Floor City County Building Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Re: Secondary employment trust funds

Dear President and Members of Council,

The Department of Public Safety will be submitting four (4) resolutions regarding standardization of the Public Safety secondary employment trust funds, as well as creation of an identical fund for the Bureau of Fire. These resolutions should be viewed as one package. There is no cost to the City.

This resolution is specifically in regard to the Crossing Guard trust fund.

Should you have any questions regarding the resolutions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Lee C. Schmidt

Director

LCS:cjs